Monday's Message September 11, 2023

Parents Needed for School Site Council:

We would like to thank the parents that have already submitted nominations for this year's School Site Council and the nomination window will remain open until this Friday, September 14. Central's School Site Council meets seven times during the academic year and meetings are scheduled on the first Tuesday of the month and the School Site Council members mutually agree on the location of the meetings (on campus in person or online).

If you are interested in placing your name on the ballot, please complete the form attached to today's email and return it to the Central Office or you may complete and submit this google form by Friday, September 14, 2023.

School Site Council Parent Nomination Form - https://forms.gle/f3AvcbShajkYwS7s7

8th Grade Parent Information Night:

We invite all 8th grade parents to join us on Wednesday, September 13 for a meeting to learn about this year's 8th grade activities & events and hear the expectations for students to participate in 8th grade activities. The parent meeting will be held from 6-7 PM in our MPH.